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Doubling down against the will of Oregon families is NOT going to increase the 

number of children attending Oregon's failing public school system.  As long as 

legislators try to dictate to parents regarding what is and is not appropriate reading 

material for their children, you can expect more private home schooling co-ops. The 

House totally exposed itself when they stopped D.Yunker from reading aload what is 

being put in local public school libraries because of its filthy content. He summed it up 

perfectly, "if it is inappropriate for adults it is inappropriate for children." My 4th grade 

granddaughter told me that she thinks it's gross that she has to learn about sex in her 

health class at her age. When asked if she knew how lice and scrabbies are 

transfered to others she didn't even know what they were. Nor has she learned what 

foods will help or hurt her body. How about teaching those first. There is a lot to be 

taught regarding the human body besides sex and preferred genders. People are 

sick of the democratic double standard that catters to the 1% and makes the 90% 

pay for it. President Trump was elected to bring common sense back to the will of the 

people. It's only a matter of time until all of the woke ideology is flushed out of 

government. We the people were born free and we will stay free. We don't need big 

brother government indoctrinating our kids! It's  time to put your ideology away and to 

teach what children need to grow up to be successful Americans. How to read 

instructions or write a resume and enough math so the can count the correct change 

back at their McDonalds job. That's only the bare minimum. They are capable of so 

much more if they were only  given the opportunity. Challenge them and they will rise 

to do great things. 


